

F. B.TAINTOR MANAGING EDITOR

June 13, 1917.

Dear Sir:-

Replying to your favor of June 6th would say that I would be willing to take the weekly news letters you suggest, and give you a letter as correspondent of The Globe, provided it will not obligate us going into the travelogue business on your That matter I would want to take up when you got back and I could see what material you had.

If this is agreeable to you let me know, and I will forward to you the credentials you have asked for.

Yours very truly,

Mr. Lowell F. Thomas, Princeton University, Princeton, N.J.

FBT/VD